
  Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 

 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084 
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312 

www.mountainviewchapel.org 
 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
Elders  
Jon Miller – Chair 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Christian Knouse – Secretary 
mrcknouse@gmail.com 
Robert Kauffman  
Rdkauffman26@gmail.com 
 
Coordinators   
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach  
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor David Aungst 
 
 
 

A member of Rosedale Network 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
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Mountain View Chapel 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

 

Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 
connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart 

through the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have 
children, please know that we have a nursery available for infants 

through age 3. If you would like to obtain additional information about 
our ministry, please contact the pastor or an usher. 

 

May 18, 2025 
 

9:15am  Sunday School 
10:30am Welcome 

Worship  
Greet one another 

  Announcements 
Offering 

  Worship 
Sermon          Pastor David Aungst 
          "Reading Other Churches Mail"    Revelation 2:12-17 

 

 
 

Ushers:  Kip McElwain and Eli Frank 
Greeters: Kellie Miller 
Worship: Elise and Annalise Aungst, Kaydee and Evelyn Knouse 
Nursery:  SS: Jane Luke       CH: LaCosta & Eli Frank 
Jr. Church: No Jr. Church 

 
 
 

Offering:   $2,318.25 
Received YTD:  $47,888.41 
Budgeted YTD:  $59,485.58 
 

 
 
 

Tonight - Youth Bible Study from 6-7:30pm, here at the church. This will be the 
last one for the summer. Teens, please plan to attend! 
 

May 19th - Elder Meeting at 6:00PM 
 

 
Mountain View Chapel is currently seeking to fill the position of Church Janitor. This 
is a paid position ($5,930.52/yr. paid bi-weekly) that offers one week paid vacation 
and flexible hours. There are copies of the job description on the table in the library. 
If you would like more information, please contact Frank Luke. 
 

The sewing group plans to meet at Michelle's Restaurant for breakfast on May 21, 
2025 at 8 am.  
 

For the month of May, Operation Christmas Child will be collecting personal care 

items (hair brush, tooth brush, water bottle, washcloth, flashlight, nail clippers, 
etc.) If you would like to donate, please place these items in the collection box 
(in the foyer, next to the water fountain). 
 

As we prepare for summer, our elder leadership team would like to inform you 
that beginning on June 1st, our Sunday School teachers will be on sabbatical 
over the course of the summer, so there will be no Sunday Schools. We will 
resume our regular Sunday School classes on Sunday, Aug 31. Due to this 
change, our morning worship services for the summer will begin at 10:00am. 
 

There will be a carry-in meal on Sunday, June 1st following the morning service. 
Please bring a dish and/or dessert and join us in the social hall. 
 

Baby Bottle Boomerang – Bottles are available for you to take home with you to 

start filling with change, bills & checks.  Any amount you can give will help!  All 

proceeds go to our local Crossroads Pregnancy Centers. Please return bottles by 

Father’s Day. 
 

2025 Extraordinary Women Conference "Mercy & Grace" is coming to The Giant 
Center in Hershey, September 19th and 20th. Enjoy a weekend of dynamic 
praise and worship, bible study, a bunch of girl friends, and fun, as we press into 
the heart of God together. If you are interested in attending this event, please 
see Elise Aungst. 
 

 
 
June 9-13, 2025 - MEGA Sports Camp: Online registration is open! There is a 
poster on the bulletin board with more information and a QR code to register 
online. We still need 4 boxes of Go-Go Squeeze Applesauce pouches (Apple 
flavor). Please bring those boxes or monetary donations to church by June 1st. 
 

July 7-11, 2025 – VBS: Vacation Bible School will take place July 7-11, from 6:00-
8:00pm. We still need volunteers! Please see Prayer Warrior List for details! 
 

August 10, 2025 @ 10:30am – Annual Church Picnic at Greenwood Furnace (004 
Friend Pavilion). More info to come! 
 

 
 

I’m interested in: 
 
 

o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 

Last Week’s Report 

Serving Today 

Announcements To give online, scan me! 

Looking Ahead 


